To whom it may concern,

There seems to be a planning application to install upve double glazed windows to the property where 1
reside: 65 Hillfield Road, London, NW6 1QB.

Whilst 1 1ook forward to having double glazing in general, 1 have concerns as to the removal of the existing
timber framework. These properties have certain interior and exterior preservation restrictions to the
function and appearance internally as well as externally. T am still awaiting specific details of the proposed
window design specifics etc especially with regards to specification, make, model and function etc
including more importantly the view to keeping the internal wood timber decorative framing, shelving and
surround etc.

I would like to keep a like for like internal decorative timber facade if the window glass frames be upvc. So
please hold planning approval until window detailed specifics are made available for approval or comment.
Failing the receipt of full details etc for informed comment, please accept this letter as an initial rejection for
the use of upvc material for double glazing. Instead, my request is to keep the timber and install timber
double glazed sash to timber frameworks throughout in keeping with other similar properties which are
designed to be in keeping with properties of this age design and location etc.

L also believe that a combination of pvuc and timber can be considered too... ?

Please send me more details of the specific planning application proposals; as look aesthetics and function
must be considered and is highly essential for me to offer any proper approval to the planning application as
it stands I must reject this planning application till further notice.

Please understand that my rejection is based on a lack of full or proper information and I will want to keep
the internal timber wherever possible especially in keeping with property design etc

Please correspond with me by posting a hard copy letter and follow up email.

Thank you for your attention in this matter and Tlook forward to your swift response.

Yours sincerely

Aron Jester

65 Hillfield Road,
London

NW6 1QB



